August 2, 2025, Tri-County Barnstormer Meeting Minutes
Meeting call to order at 9:32 a.m. August 2, 2025
Attending officers: Joe, Jeremiah, Steve, Stacey and Jay
There were 28 members and 4 guests present

Secretary Report: June meeting minutes were approved

Vice President Report:

We continue to need help with the mowings, please help when you can.

Please update the field maintenance chart when you do work at the field.

It was discussed to hire out the mowing at the club at $8700.00 per year.

Jeremiah agreed to show everyone how to operate the lawn equipment.

Please make sure that your AMA is up to date.

The electrical is active at the north parking area. The electrical plugs at the tables have been updated.
Jay brought up the idea of extending the electrical to the south parking area.

Treasury Report:

Invoices have been mailed out.

The account has $16,073.58 before membership dues.
Badges will be available at the September meeting.
Gate code will be changed on September 1%,

Safety Officer Report: Advised that we would not purchase a new C02 extinguisher, the defibrillator is in good
working order.

Old Business report:

The total spent on the electrical was $1242.09 which was under budget.

Jay got pricing on the t-shirts $670 for 40 shirts. We have received $200 towards the shirts from sponsors.
We will use event money to purchase the shirts.

Jay has sold 1 piece of the field equipment

New Business report:

Bruce Kain, Ryan Young and Matthew Young were voted into the club.

Jay proposed to set aside $2000 to put the electrical boxes at south parking lot. There was a motion and a 2™
motion passed. Jay proposed to explore the cost of enclosing the new slab.

Attendance drawing Gary Chinnas not here

Meeting adjourned at 10:35 a.m..



